11th March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

KILN FUNDRAISER THANK YOU!

Our kiln fundraiser was so successful we are proud to announce that we raised the grand total of £2401.94 and without the continued support and help from parents, friends, family and local businesses we would not have been able to do this. We have a long list of people to thank for their kind donations via Parentpay and for all gratefully received contributions of tombola prizes. Thank you also to the generous bakers who provided fabulous baking each week for the fundraiser and without these cakes and treats the event would not have had the "wow" factor. Each Saturday the students were able to sell these cakes to the local shoppers enabling them to engage and talk with members of the local community and show them that Bedale High School is truly the place to be.

The fundraiser would not have been possible without the encouragement and support of staff from the local Co-op who have supported Bedale High School throughout. They also generously helped to sell raffle tickets.

We now look forward to purchasing our Kiln equipment and the enjoying the opportunities it will now give our students.

Yours faithfully

and Maga

Miss S Allsop

Teacher of Art & Design